Basket Project

Congregation Shir Shalom is continuing the tradition of jointly sponsoring a
Thanksgiving Food Baskets Project with North Presbyterian Church and Temple
Beth Zion to provide food for needy families in our community.

Food and Turkey Donations Are Needed!

Please help fill the Thanksgiving holiday tables of 500 community families this
Thanksgiving. Donations for the annual Thanksgiving Baskets project may be dropped
off any time the temple is open. Put your items near the big food bins in the foyer off the
lobby. Each dinner contains a frozen turkey as well as the following items:

* Cranberry Sauce  Stuffing Mix
e Canned Fruits (2) * Potatoes
e Canned Vegetables (2) e Cake or Brownie Mix

Last day to drop off food:
Friday, November 22nd

Volunteer to pack dinners:
Saturday, November 23rd at 9 AM at NPC

Volunteer to distribute food:
Sunday, November 24th at 9 AM at NPC

Questions? Contact Chris Cohan
ccohan@buffalo.edu -or- 716-430-6029
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